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We hope that your winter break has 
been restful and safe. We are now 

ready for the second half of the academic year and we hope to continue with your support at home, 
communicating with your child’s teacher- remember this is crucial for our students’ success. 

Important Dates! Mark 
your calendar! 

January 18th Report Cards go home. 

January 17th- NO SCHOOL- Martin 
Luther King Jr. Holiday 

February 8th-  AASA  State Writing Test for 
3-6th grade 

We are a Capturing Kids 
Hearts Showcase 

School!!!

Our Theme for this month is 
HONOR YOU. HONOR ME

and the Skill is RESPECT

Our focus is greeting students as 
they enter campus or classes and 
keeping our Social Contracts at 
the heart of continuing to have a 

well managed classroom.

Here at OGS we always practice 
our Tiger Code- Be Respectful, Be 

Responsible, and Be Safe!

A Message from our School Nurse! 
Remember if  you have any of  these 
symptoms, it is best for your child stay home, 
and call our Nurse, Mrs. Guevara. 
*Fever 100.4 degrees or higher 
*Chills 
*Body Aches 
*Feeling weak 
*Coughing  
Don't forget to bring your mask they are 
mandatory on buses. 

Homeless Rights 
Somerton School District shall provide an 

educational environment that treats all 
students with dignity and respect. Every 
student experiencing homelessness or 
transition shall have access to the same 

free and appropriate educational 
opportunities as students who are not 

homeless.
This may include tutoring, free lunch, 
transportation or other services the 

School feels are appropriate. If you have 
any questions, please contact your school 

or the District Homeless Liaison, 
Francisca Canchola, at

341-6034.
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